Today we celebrate the Sacrament of Holy Communion.

Today is “Souper' Bowl Sunday. There will be kettles in each vestibule to collect any
money you feel you would like to contribute to this special offering. If you would rather,
you could also bring canned goods. The money and the canned goods will go to help
support the food bank at the Factory.

The Session calls for the Annual Meeting of the congregation next Sunday, February 18,
following worship. The purpose of the meeting is to receive our annual reports, elect two
at-large members of the 2024 Nominating Committee, and conduct any other business
brought before the congregation.

The Session will NOT meet Thursday.

Our next Community Meal is Thursday, Feb.22 from 5:30-6:30 in our Smith
Fellowship Hall. The meal will be Bar-B-Que, Macaroni/Cheese, Peas & Carrots,
Applesauce and Desserts. Sign-up sheets are in the narthex for meal contributions and
people to help cook, serve, and clean up. Everyone is welcome.

The February Trustee Special Offering will go towards

anew HVAC unit for the hallway near the elevator and

the Choir Room. It was repaired and the Trustees were then told that it was worn out and
needed to be replaced. The cost will be around $10,000.

Thank you all for your support!

Tell a Trustee if you see something that needs our attention.

Thank you. Trustee President



